
 
 
 

CCG Consulting 
 
 
September 19, 2014 
 
Transmittal No. 1 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
RE: FRN 0004341830   CP-Tel Network Services, Inc. 
 
The accompanying interstate access Tariff filing, issued by the following non-ILEC and bearing 
Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, Interstate Access Services is sent to you for filing and was effective, July 16, 
2014. While this is not a new Tariff it is the first filing using the ETFS. 
 
The required filing fee has been paid as this is an initial ETFS submission. 
Questions concerning this filing may be directed to the undersigned on 301-788-6889. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 

      Terri K. Firestein 
 
      Terri K. Firestein 
      Consultant on behalf of CP-Tel Network  
      Services, Inc. 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Commercial Contractor  
 CP-Tel Network Services, Inc. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10806 Garrison Hollow Road, Clear Spring, MD 21722 


